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Statement of continued interest to the Monterey County Fish and Game Advisory 
Commission 
 
 
 
Here is a little background on me:  
 
Salinas native, attended local schools. Lived in Prunedale since 1970. 
Have been an "outdoor" person since junior high school- camping, hiking, hunting, fishing. 
 
In 1992 Marc del Piero appointed me to Monterey County Fish & Game Advisory Commission. 
Since then I have been reappointed by supervisors Salinas, Armenta, & Alejo. 
 
I still get a great deal of satisfaction, working with other commissioners and county staff to help 
put something back into the outdoors, help wildlife and fish. provide educational opportunities 
for youth of county, and help support individuals and groups who are dedicated to preserving and 
enhancing most anything to do with our outdoors, fish, and wildlife. 
 
Thank you for your support over the years. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Charlie Nelson 
 


